
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Meeting Date:  9/22/2025 
 
To: Town of Grand Lake Board of Trustees 
From: Steve Kudron, Town Manager  
 
Re: Marquee signage Selection 

 
Trustees: 
 
The final component for the Town Marquee is the return of the classic reader sign.   
 
Attached is the proposal from Lundsford Signworks.  The architectural design calls for the three-
dimensional sculpted back signage.  Previous installations of two entrance signs reflect the 
same sculpted materials.  Photos are attached for your reference 
 
 

 


